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From: Aydlette, Kim

Sent: Monday, August 1, 2016 4:36 PM

To: Aydlette, Kim

Subject: Revised State Human Resources Regulations

Attachments: Reg Revision Memo.docx

Please see the attached memo. 

 

 

Kim S. Aydlette 

Director, Division of State Human Resources 

 

The South Carolina  

Department of Administration 

8301 Parklane Road, Suite A220, Columbia, SC 29223 

(803) 896-5300| (803) 896-5050 fax 

 

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Division of 

State Human Resources has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information. 

 


